
Shenandoah Community School District Board of Directors
Minutes of the Riverside High School Facility Tour

October 31, 2018 – 10:00 a.m.

Shenandoah Board Members Jean Fichter, Kathy Langley and Adam Van Der Vliet and 
Superintendent Dr. Kerri Nelson toured the Riverside High School facilities.

______________________ __________________________
Board Secretary Board President


